
   
  

 

It’s Candy Time! 
 

Tomorrow at the Car Wash, your JPS Soccer Player (Freshman, JV 
and Varsity) will be given a box of assorted delicious Gertrude 

Hawk Chocolate Bars to sell to family, friends and neighbors. This 
is a mandatory fundraising event for all players, unless you 

previously chose to opt out in May. 
 

We will be collecting each player’s payment of $60.00 tomorrow, 
on the day of the Car Wash.  Please make your check out to the 
“JP Stevens Back of the Net Club”, and please write your son’s 

name on the check and indicate “Candy” as the memo. Since it will 
most likely be a hot day, please also be prepared to transport the 

chocolate safely home. 
 

We have a few extra boxes of candy. If you would like to sell 
more, or sell an additional box of candy as an opt out for parent 
canning, please fill out the form below, and increase your check 

accordingly (first come first serve while candy supply lasts). 
_ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ 

(DETACH & RETURN THIS PORTION WITH YOUR CHECK) 

Back of the Net Club Candy Sale Form 
 

       

Player Name ___________________________  1 box at $60.00 
 

Number of Additional Boxes =   ____ at $60.00 
(if choosing to sell additional boxes or opt out of canning) 
 

 

        $______ Total amount 
 

Name on check & phone #_____________________ check #____________ 


